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I would like to know how a boy from the Western Suburbs hitting a boy in the streets of Kings Cross 
(not in an a licensed establishment, nor was the 'goon' purchased from anywhere near the Kings 
Cross) has anything to do with the CBD and it's licensed bars and restaurants, particularly in the 
Northern End of the City - the Financial District. 
 
We do not open weekends, we do not open after midnight, why are the police being vigilante with us? 
 
The Licensing Police are being ridiculously aggressive in their dealings with all small businesses in 
the CBD - this has to stop! 
 
It is our taxes that are paying for all this 'reform', we need to be respected and not persecuted by the 
licensing police and their 'cronies'. 
 
It seems there are different rules for some establishments than for others. 
 
I would go so far as to say there is corruption in the licensing police department, judging by their 
behaviour. 
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